
 
St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School & Nursery has a commitment to safeguarding, and the welfare and wellbeing of children. 
 
St Thomas Catholic Academies Trust; Registered Company Number: 9660515 
Registered office: St Joseph’s Catholic High School, Shaggy Calf Lane, Slough, Berkshire, SL2 5HW  

   

 
 
 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
As previously advised in the letter from Mrs Oppe last week, we will be offering a late pick up for working 
parents on Fridays until 3.30pm, when the children return to school in September. 
 
If you are unable to collect your child at the new finish time of 1.30pm, due to work commitments, then 
you can login to your child’s ParentPay account (from tomorrow afternoon) and sign your child up for the 
Friday 3.30 pm pick up.  
 
Please note, to allow for staffing and resources, there will be a cut-off date for booking this option and you 
will be unable to book on to this after this date has passed. 
 
As we are now approaching the summer break, we feel this is sufficient enough time to allow parents to 
book for the first two Fridays back in September as a trial via ParentPay.  Therefore the closing date for 
booking this will be Tuesday 31st August.  
 
Should you have any queries please contact the school office in the first instance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Office Team 
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Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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